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IMPORTANT BULLETIN

FEDERAL HOLIDAYS

FOLLOWING ARE THE STANDARD HOLIDAYS TO BE OBSERVED BY THE FEDERAL RESERVE SYSTEM.
THE FOLLOWING DATES SHOULD BE CONSIDERED NON-BUSINESS DAYS WHEN CALCULATING

TRANSMISSION DATES FOR ACH TRANSACTIONS. ANY HOLIDAYS FALLING ON SUNDAY WILL BE
OBSERVED ON THE FOLLOWING MONDAY BY THE FEDERAL RESERVE OFFICES.

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS REGARDING TRANSMISSION DATES, PLEASE CONTACT OUR
TREASURY MANAGEMENT DEPARTMENT AT (800) 453-8700, OPTION 2.

MERCANTILE BANK WILL BE CLOSED ON THESE HOLIDAYS



